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DDC Welcomes New Board Members 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
January 1, 2024 
 
(TESLIN, YUKON) The Board of Directors of Deisleen Development Corporation (DDC) is pleased to announce 
the appointment of Minnie Clark, Michael Miskell and Len Usher to the Board of Directors and the re-
appointment of Board Member Riel Sydney. 
 
These board members bring a diversity of skills, knowledge and experience to our organization and are 
welcomed as DDC continues our journey to support workforce development, opportunity readiness and the 
advancement of community development priorities in Teslin.  
 
Established in 2012, Deisleen Development Corporation is a not-for-profit community development 
organization with a mission to foster strong social, economic, environmental, and culturally sustainable 
community development opportunities in Teslin. 
 
QUOTES: 
 
“In 2024, Deisleen Development Corporation will continue to take important steps forward by listening to 
community we serve and working with our partners to achieve results. The Board of Directors plays an 
important role to support this effort, and we are excited to welcome Minnie Clark, Michael Miskell, Len 
Usher and Riel Sydney on this journey.” 
 
Gordon Reed 
Chair, Deisleen Development Corporation Board of Directors 
 
 
For More Information: 
Gordon Reed 
Chair, Deisleen Development Corporation Board of Directors 
gordonreed@ddc-teslin.com 
 
General Inquiries: 
E: operations@ddc-teslin.com 
T: 867-390-2310 


